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8755 W. Higgins Road
Suite 500
Chicago, IL 60631

www.littelfuse.com

Subject: Component Change To SPF002 Fuse
Document# LFPCN _PGO0034
Date: 4/07/2013

This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of a component change
used in the construction of the SPF002 (2 amp) fuses. The internal filament wire is being
changed to improve manufacturability.

This change will have no significant effect on performance characteristics and shall meet or
exceed UL standards for this rating. The product will meet IEC60269-6 performance
requirements but will no longer be third party certified by VDE due to low customer demand
for this certification. All changes will be validated by UL. This running change will be
implemented on all production after June 1st, 2013.

There is no change to product numbers and no updates are required to ordering systems.
Please see the table below for the affected SKUs.

Affected SKUs

OSPF002.H
O0SPF002.HXG
OSPF002.HXR
OSPF002.T
90.0002

Thank you for your continued business.

Sincerely,

Jim McGuire
Associate Product Manager
Littelfuse Powr-Gard Products



